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February 21, 2019 
 
 
 
County Clerk/Registrar of Voters (CC/ROV) Memorandum #19014 
 
TO:  All County Clerks/Registrars of Voters 
 
FROM: /s/ Nicholas Weis   
  Associate Elections Analyst  
 
RE:  Voter Notification Card: Working Group 
 
 
The Secretary of State’s Office (SOS) is exploring the redesign of the Voter Notification 
Card (VNC) which will be used statewide. The SOS will be leading a working group to 
guide the project from design to implementation. We would like to invite counties to 
participate in this working group to ensure a successful rollout of the VNC in 2019. 
 
In order to maintain current records and determine which counties would like to have a 
representative in the working group, please provide your primary contact for VNC 
related issues and a working group participant, if any.  
 
VNC Contact 
     
Name   _____________________________ 
 
E-mail   _____________________________ 
 
Phone   _____________________________ 

 
  
 Working Group Contact 

 
Name   _____________________________ 
 
E-mail   _____________________________ 
 
Phone   _____________________________ 
 
 
Please return this survey to me via email by March 1. If you have any questions, please 
contact me at NWeis@sos.ca.gov or (916) 695-1628.   
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